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Velan Valve Corp.
Attn: Mr. P. Strelcyk
Vice President & Plant Manager
Ave. C, Griswold Industrial Park

l Williston, VT 05495

Gentlemen:
,

Thank you for your letter of July 30, 1980, in response to our
.

_:

letter dated June 30, 1980, with an enclosure. Based on the addf-

tional infornation in your letter, Item A is no longer considered

to be a deviation. Our records will be changed accordingly. With

regard to Deviation B, we have no further questions at this time.

We will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely
,

i-

Uldis Potapovs, & W _

h .

Chief i
Vendor Inspection Branch
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